
                 
                                                     

You are invited to join us  

on  

Monday 18th December 10.00am to 11.30am 

at  

Millbrook Junior School 

To celebrate our Christmas Tree Festival. 

You will be able to view the trees decorated by the children and listen to the choir sing Christmas songs. 

Places will be limited so if you would like to join us please book a ticket via School Gateway or call Laura 

Wheatley on 01536 517049 

Only the children in the choir will be in attendance in the hall 


